
Class 2 Feedback Guidance 

When we open our  ... 

We both really enjoy receiving your emails, especially the photographs, 
videos and documents that you send, some of you even email us 
recordings of yourselves reading which is fabulous - thank you! It 
really is great to keep in touch in this way and see what you’ve been 
getting up to!





We particularly like to see examples of the 
work you have completed from our learning 
grids and follow up activities, and these are 
the tasks we really like to focus on when 
we’re feeding back to you on your work.  We 
always try to reply to your emails on the 
same day, even if it’s just to say ‘thank you’ and often send you 
feedback at the same time if we are able to. 


Remember - we don’t need to see all of the work that you are doing 
but would like to see your ‘best’ pieces.  Aim to send these to us 
between two and three times each week if you can, please.


We look forward to hearing from you very soon! 


Mrs Shimmin and Mrs Jaques !


